
Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

13Watch lane 3 as Misty gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 234.07 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

9Check out the closest race where only 0.3999 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

8Watch lanes 5 and 2 as Misty just edges out Cynthia for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

5Check out Michelle in lane 5 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

15Watch lane 4 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 154.78 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

5Watch lane 1 as Theresa - Sam gets the fastest time of the 
race reaching a speed of 233.89 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

2Check out the closest race where only 0.228 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

12Watch lanes 1 and 4 as Michelle just edges out Nathan for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

15Check out Tim in lane 3 as his/her car leaves all the other 
cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

7Watch lane 5 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 179.4 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

9Watch lane 3 as Terri gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 234.45 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

5Check out the closest race where only 0.3501 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

4Watch lanes 4 and 5 as Melissa just edges out Terri for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

16Check out Erin in lane 6 as his/her car leaves all the other 
cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

10Watch lane 5 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 165.14 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

5Watch lane 3 as Woody gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 234.27 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

12Check out the closest race where only 0.2629 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

9Watch lanes 1 and 3 as Woody just edges out Zach for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

17Check out Kraig in lane 2 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

10Watch lane 5 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 174.06 mph…


